Dear Subscribers,

The World Bank's Roma website http://www.worldbank.org/roma introduces a new publications page, 
with a featured publication and the most recent World Bank publications on the Roma easily accessible. 
The "Publications" link can be found on the left side of the homepage. This page links to a user-friendly
archive of past Bank materials on the Roma.

These updates are part of our effort to provide our readers with information through the web as quickly 
and effectively as possible.

Please stay tuned for new project stories on the Roma, coming soon.
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